
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE ON NSP SCHOLARSHIP 2025-‘26 

 
 

 

 

 

ALL THOSE STUDENTS OF 2ND AND 4TH SEMESTER WHO HAVE APPLIED 

FOR SCHOLARSHIP THROUGH THE NSP PORTAL ARE HEREBY ASKED TO 

COLLECT A CERTIFICATE ABOUT MARKSHEET FROM COLLEGE OFFICE 

IMMEDIATELY TO COMPLETE THE PROCESS OF APPLICATION FOR THE YEAR 

2025-26. 

 

WITHOUT THE ABNOVE MENTIONED CERIFICATE STUDENTS WILL NOT GET 

SCHOLARSHIP. 

 

 

 
 

Fr. Joe Paul, CSC 

Vice-Principal (Administration) 

10/9/2025 

VERY IMPORTANT AND URGENT 


